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Easter Cake Sale - Thursday 28th March

Following the success of last year, the Easter Cake Sale is back! Enjoy some
delicious easter bakes and cakes to end the school term and start the
holidays!!

We would like to invite Year 1 Children (with a little help from their parents) to
make, bake, or choose some delicious easter goodies to sell at a special Easter
Tuck Shop. Don’t worry if you don’t have the time (or the patience) to bake
something, shop bought is also fine.

Please bring your cakes and bakes to school on Thursday 28th March and
hand them to a member of the PSA at the door near to the field room (near the
scooter park).

Cakes will then be on sale in the playground at pick up (individual
cakes/portions are preferred).

If your cake is allergen friendly, for example, dairy free please label it so that all
children can find a treat to enjoy. ALL CAKES MUST BE NUT FREE! Shop
bought cakes should be in the original packaging so we can see the
ingredients.

If you would like your tin or box returned please label both the box and the lid.

Many thanks, Mel, on behalf of the PSA.
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